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ZOLL AED Plus® Duracell Battery  
 

ZOLL continues to recommend Duracell Coppertop CR123-style batteries (DL123ABKM) 
batteries for use with the AED Plus®.  However, it is important to note that Duracell now 
manufactures Coppertop batteries in the US and China.  While the batteries may look 
similar, they do perform differently.  To ensure optimum power longevity with the AED 
Plus, customers should use only batteries manufactured in the US.  Batteries produced in 
the US include ‘Made in USA’ on the battery cell label.  Batteries produced in China are 
labeled “Made in China”. 

 
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) 
• Why can’t AED Plus use any CR123 batteries? 

o It is possible for batteries made in China to have a 
different chemical makeup from the ones made in 
the US. Duracell CR123 batteries manufactured in 
the US have been validated by ZOLL and one of 
the approved batteries listed in our device Admin 
Guide. 

• How can I tell if my battery is the right battery? 
o Please see the image with highlighted “Made in 

USA” 

 

ZOLL only distributes Duracell batteries “Made in USA”. 
Customers are encouraged to purchase replacement Duracell 
batteries from the distributors you bought your AED from or 
directly from ZOLL. Or, verify that product is made in the USA 
when sourcing the product locally. 

 

 

Customers  See www.zoll.com/contact/worldwide-locations for phone number and contact 
information. 
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